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Student Union Assembly, SANAI  
February 6th, 2018 
 
Dear President Maxine Jimenez,  
 
Under my duties as the Student Alliance of North American Indians (SANAI) representative of 
the Student Union Assembly and Article III.B.2.f of the SUA Constitution, I present for January 
2018 my monthly report and evaluation to the Assembly.  
 
Monthly event update: (Section 3) 
No SUA monthly event updates available at this time.  
 
January 2018 Areas of Improvement: (Section 4) 
SANAI has been in the process of leadership transition and has been a relatively small 
organization this year. The American Indian community is one of the smallest on campus and 
org membership varies by year. So far this year our representatives schedules have been 
stretched thin. Moving forward with the year we intend to have more consistent 
representation of our space in SUA. 
 
If anyone should have any questions or concerns, feel free to email me at rlebeau@ucsc.edu. 
 
Best,  
 
Raymond LeBeau 

1​ | ​Page 


